
Dear Friends and Supporters of the Liverpool Scottish 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write to advise you that at a meeting of the Liverpool City Council in 
January 2023 it was unanimously resolved that the Liverpool Scottish Regimental Association be 
admitted to the City Council’s Freedom Roll of Associations and Institutions. The scroll presentation 
ceremony will take place on the morning of Saturday 29th April 2023  timings to be confirmed. 
 
I have subsequently been advised that the Association have been granted permission to march, 
behind our Pipes & Drums, from Exchange Flags to Liverpool Parish Church, Our Lady and St 
Nicholas, 5 Old Churchyard, Liverpool L2 8GW where the Freedom Scroll will be presented by the 
Lord Mayor of Liverpool during a short ceremony and service. 
 
The timings are not yet finalised but the indications are that the parade will march off between 
9.45am and 10.15 am and the ceremony will commence at the Church between 10.30am and 
11.00am. The Association will subsequently host a reception at the Liverpool University Officer 
Training Corps Centre, Crawford Hall, Mather Avenue, Liverpool, L18 6HF. 
 
Further details will be shared when they are finalised. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Major Roy Boardman TD 
Chairman 
Liverpool Scottish Regimental Association 
 


